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DOING BUSINESS AT THE AIRPORT SESSIONS SCHEDULED 

 

Salt Lake City, UT– The New SLC is still a few years away from opening its doors, but an 

orientation process about doing business at the new Airport is about to begin.   

The Salt Lake City Dept. of Airports is planning educational sessions to help businesses 

understand what is required to operate a concession at the Airport. The public solicitation 

process for selection of concessionaires at The New SLC will begin early next year.  

Operating a business at the Airport is unique in that it is a city-owned facility that is largely 

regulated by the federal government in a highly-secure environment. In addition, there are 

limited opportunities for concessionaires to enter the Airport due to limited space, low turnover 

and long lease terms.  

Two-hour community outreach sessions are scheduled to begin in March and will continue 

periodically throughout the year. Dates, times and locations are posted at 

www.slcairport.com/business-services. 

 

The New SLC will include a new airport terminal, two concourses and a parking garage. The 

first phase of the new airport will be completed in 2020 with the second phase scheduled to be 

finished in 2023-24. 

 

#  #  # 
 

The Salt Lake City International Airport serves more than 23 million passengers per year and is the 25th 

busiest airport in North America and 85th busiest in the world. More than 320 flights depart daily to more 

than 93 non-stop destinations. The airport is undergoing a $2.9 billion redevelopment the first phase of 

which will be completed in 2020. 
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